From:

Lorie Hunter <lorieh472@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, June 10, 2018 7:03 PM

To: Subject:

Roxanne St. Germain Fwd: TCF Requests

For incoming

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

MAY 2 8 2018

From: Bill Kitts < billkitts49@gmail.com > Date: May 28, 2018 at 10:15:36 AM EDT To: Elaine Gunnell < clerk@temagami.ca >

Cc: Lorie Hunter < lorieh472@gmail.com >, Carol Lowery < carol.lowery234@gmail.com >, Brian Koski < bhkoski@ontera.net >, Ron Prefasi < rprefasi@gmail.com >, "Dan O'Mara" < danomar@ontera.net >,

John Harding < harding.john210@gmail.com>

Subject: TCF Requests

Mayor, Council & Staff

I realize I'm past the deadline for submissions to be the next council meeting but if there is any way the following 2 items could be brought up somewhere on your agenda this Thursday it would be so greatly appreciated by our whole board.

I am presently co -chair with Dick Grant and also chair the Fund Raising Committee of the community Foundation. Everyone will truly enjoy the many things we will continue to be involved with and the numerous new and additional items and situations we'll planning on introducing.

We will have a very aggressive work plan and hope to make Temagami even prouder.

We feel the best way to grow the foundation is to get out in front of as many people in our community as possible. For this reason we are once again requesting that we be allowed to insert a one page news letter printed both sides in both of your tax mailings this year. I'd be glad to attend council at any time to answer any questions and discuss any terms you may deem necessary.

Secondly, we are planning to hold our AGM July 7th at 2:00 and find the station may be a bit small so I'm requesting the use of the Bunny Miller Theater.

Bill

Bill Kitts

PO Box 6

3069 Waterside Circle,

Temagami,Ont.

Boynton Beach,FL.

P0H 2H0

33435

Res. 705-569-3254

561-742-4532

Cell. 705-840-9138

561-797-8100